
 

 

Dear Business Leader – 
Please take just a minute to learn about this powerful effort in Maine and how your participation in it 
can help our community, the environment – and your business. 

What is give IT. get IT.? 

 We are a 501(C)3 nonprofit, formerly known as PCs for MAINE and eWaste Alternatives – our 

mission is to increase technology access and literacy for disadvantaged individuals, families 

and nonprofits that support them. 

 It is the only nonprofit that provides certified data destruction and electronics recycling 

services in New England.  We provide this service to recover reusable computers for use in our 

mission. 

 Since our inception in 2002, we’ve provided low and no cost personal computers, training and 

support for more than 14,000 people in need all over New England. 

 Businesses participating in our recycling program benefit by externalizing all their end of life IT 

management work to us, while allowing reuse of their retired tech to help others.   

How bad is the digital isolation problem? 

 Over thirty percent of Americans do not have access to a computer, the Internet or the skills 

to compete in the 21st century economy. That’s more than 300,000 people in Maine alone. 

 This impacts literacy, education, information access, gainful employment, aging in place…   

 Helping people obtain these skills and resources is called ‘Digital Inclusion’ and is our mission. 

Why should your business trust its tech recycling services to give IT. get IT.? 

 Full service on-site collection, recording, reporting, reuse, waste recycling and extensive data 
security. 

 EPA Permitted, DEP Licensed, R2/RIOS 2016 annually audited and best practices certified 

 Substantial cost and environmental impact reduction 

 Conversion of what would otherwise be ‘waste’ into tools and opportunities for people everywhere. 

“Where does your retired computer equipment go?”   

If your organization is not already using this program – your retired tech is being destroyed for scrap 

metal and profit.  We are asking business leaders to use this service and allow us to convert your 

corporate ‘waste’ into tools and opportunities for people throughout New England.    

Please contact Chris Martin at (207) 322-6257 or cmartin@giveITgetIT.org 

Thank you for your consideration! 
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